

BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT



STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE Mayor

June 25, 2014

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Room 400, City Hall 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

Re: City Council Bill No. 13-0136R (Resolution)

Investigative Hearing - Death of Tyrone West in Police

Custody

Dear Council President Young and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) was requested by City Council Bill No. 13-0136R (Resolution) – Investigative Hearing – Death of Tyrone West in Police Custody to report on the investigation. BPD was at the public hearing before the Public Safety Committee on December 11, 2013 to address the issues raised in the resolution. To-date the issues in the resolution are moot and were discussed at the hearing on December 11, 2013. BPD has been requested by Councilman Warren Branch, Chair of the Public Safety Committee, to appear before the committee on June 25, 2014 at 5 p.m.

Members of the BPD will be present at the hearing scheduled for City Council Bill No. 13-0136R to provide public testimony and answer any questions from the Public Safety Committee.

Sincerely,

Ganesha Martin

Chief of Staff

Office of the Police Commissioner

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor's Legislative Liaison

101011

c/o 242 W. 29th Street • Baltimore, Maryland 21211